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27 April 2022 

Important Updates 
 

 
P&C Colour Fun Run Fundraiser – new date 
 
The Colour Fun Run is on Tuesday 3 May 2022. 
 
When: Tuesday 3 May 2022 
Where: School playground 
Time: 2.10pm - 2.45pm approximately 
Cost: Nil 
Supervision: Staff from QEPS 
What to wear: Wear a white shirt to school to make the colours pop! 
What to bring: Sunglasses and head bands will be supplied. 
Spectators: Parents are invited to attend to watch their children. For safety reasons, it is required that 

all students remain in the supervised area.   
COVID: All visitors will be required to remain in a designated area and maintain 1.5 metre 

physical distancing. 
 
 
Polar Fleece Jumpers – now in stock! 
 
School polar fleece jumpers have arrived and are now available to purchase online via QuickCliQ 
 
Online uniform orders can be placed anytime. Orders will be filled on Wednesdays, Thursdays and Fridays 
and will be delivered to your child’s classroom to bring home. 
 
Getting started is easy! 
• Quickcliq is free to set up and easy to use 
• Register at quickcliq.com.au to sign up and complete the registration form 
• Receive a link via email to activate your account before logging in 
• Add student (your child’s details), select our school and save to your account 
• Add credit to your online wallet before ordering or pay as you go using a credit or debit card. You can 

also top up your account using Direct Debit, Credit Card or PayPal. 
• Select Uniform and you’re good to go 

 
 
Year 6 GRIP Leadership excursion – cancelled  
 
Unfortunately, Year 6 students will not be able to attend the GRIP Leadership Conference scheduled for 
Wednesday 4 May. 
 
 
Rapid Antigen Test kits – coming soon 
 
We are expecting to take delivery of a supply of Rapid Antigen Testing (RAT) kits. When they arrive, we 
will be sending them home with all K-6 students and will notify parents that they should expect them in their 
child’s bag. 
 

 

https://quickcliq.com.au/
https://www.quickcliq.com.au/

